
Review of parental questionnaire (pre parental information 

session) – March 2021 
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Q1. DID YOU KNOW THAT A CHANGE IN THE LAW 
MEANS THAT ALL SCHOOLS ARE REQUIRED TO TEACH 

RELATIONSHIPS AND HEALTH EDUCATION FROM 
SEPTEMBER 2020?

Yes No Unsure

75%

12%

13%

Q2. ARE YOU AWARE THAT BRAMLEY SUNNYSIDE 
ALREADY TEACHES SOME ASPECTS OF THE NEW 

REQUIREMENTS - KNOWN AS PERSONAL, SOCIAL, 
HEALTH EDUCATION (PSHE)?

Yes No Unsure



 

 

Q4. Please tick the themes that you think will be part of the new 

PSHE curriculum: 

100% of responses have said friendship  

100% of responses have said keeping ourselves safe  

100% of responses have said being healthy, including mentally 

healthy  

100% of responses have said growing and changing  

85.7% of responses have said our support network  

100% of responses have said healthy relationships  

85.7% of responses have said first aid  

100% of responses have said online safety  

100% of responses have said feelings  

100% of responses have said different types of families  

  

87%

13%
0%

Q3. HAVE YOU SEEN OUR SCHOOL'S RELATIONSHIP 
AND HEALTH EDUCATION POLICY ON OUR WEBSITE?

Yes No Unsure



 Q5. Are there any areas that you think should be taught 

within our PSHE curriculum?  

1 Response: None, apart from the above 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

87%
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Q6. WOULD YOU BE INTERESTED IN ATTENDING A PARENTAL 
INFORMATION SESSION TO DIND OUT MORE ABOUT OUR PSHE 
LESSONS? (WHEN WE ARE ALLOWED TO INVITE PARENTS BACK 

IN TO SCHOOL). 

Yes No Unsure



Q7. Please use this section to make any further comments or 

ask questions.  

Response 1: What material will you be using for RSE? And 
where can I access the material? 

Will any aspects of sex education be covered? If so please can 
I have details of what you will be covering and how? 

We will be using a mixture of carefully planned and age appropriate 
resources from both Jigsaw PSHE and the Rotherham PSHE scheme. 
Parents/carers will be invited to a virtual information session in the 
first instance to view the materials and resources we will use in school. 
Once the restrictions allow, we will invite families in to school to 
complete a follow up information session.  

Certain aspects of sex education will be covered in year 6 and the 
scientific explanation will be covered in year 5. Everything we are 
doing as a school is outlined in our sex education policy which can be 
found here: https://bsjs.co.uk/school-policies  

Response 2: I would like to say how much we value this subject 

as a parent, particularly in the current climate. 

We too, as a school, highly value this subject and the skills it equips 

our children with to be able to live in society correctly and confidently 

whilst also having a voice.  

 

  

 

https://bsjs.co.uk/school-policies

